
TEACHER RECCOMENDATION FORM

COMMUNITY FOUNDATION OF BROWARD

In partnership with the Community Foundation of Broward, Close Up Foundation is providing 30 high school students 
who participated in the Broward County Rally to the Tally experience the opportunity to participate in the Close Up 
Washington Program, May 18-23, 2025. Students who are accepted will travel to Washington, D.C. and spend six days 
and five nights conducting study visits throughout the nation’s capital, participating in discussions alongside peers from 
around the country, and debating pressing issues facing our nation in a mock congress with students nationwide. 

Please print, complete, and send this recommendation to Kristin Haynes at khaynes@closeup.org. All applications 
and teacher recommendations must be submitted by 3/3 and participants accepted into the program will be notified 
by mid-March.

Full Name:

School:

Subject: 

Email Address: 

Phone Number: 

Student Name: 

Student Email: 

Student Grade Level:

Please complete the short response questions below.

Do you believe that participating in Close Up’s Washington, DC civic education program will benefit the student’s 
English language acquisition and contribute to their overall language development? 

How would you describe the student’s leadership qualities? Can you provide an example of a situation where they 
demonstrated leadership or collaboration with peers?

mailto:khaynes%40closeup.org?subject=

